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March Birthdays

Happy Birthday!
Arran – 1st May

Logan – 5th May

Flynn – 5th May

Cody – 5th May

Katie – 6th May

Bailey – 7th May

Please note that our nursery website (www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk) is continually being updated with the latest news about our school and nursery class. 
Your views are important to us!
If you have anything you’d like to comment on, please do so below and return this slip to the suggestions box in the entrance vestibule.
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
                                                                                                      Thank you.
THIS NEWSLETTER IS AVAILABLE IN OTHER LANGUAGES AND IN LARGE PRINT. ASK THE PERSON WORKING WITH YOU FOR A COPY.
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